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Eric Insurance Limited (Administrators Appointed)  

ACN 009 129 793  

(the Company) 

 

Update to Creditors 

 

 

I refer to the appointment of Shaun Fraser and I as Voluntary Administrators (Administrators) of Eric 

Insurance Limited on 28 July 2025, and our initial circular to creditors dated 31 July 2025 regarding the 

voluntary administration of the Company and the timing of the first meeting of creditors. 

On 12 August 2025, the Federal Court of Australia (the Court) issued further orders (Further Orders) in 

relation to the administration. The Further Orders have amongst others, postponed the period in which the 

meetings of creditors may be convened.  

The first meeting of creditors may now be held within 8 business days after 29 August 2025. 

The meetings of creditors have been deferred by the Court to enable the winding up application lodged by 

the Australian Prudential Regulation Authority against the Company, to be heard on 29 August 2025. We 

will write to you again following the hearing to confirm the date, time, and details of how creditors can 

participate in the first meeting. 

For further information about this engagement, including a copy of the Further Orders dated 12 August 

2025, please refer to the website at https://www.mcgrathnicol.com/creditors/eric-insurance-limited.  

There is no action currently required by you.   

If you have any queries, please contact the Administrators on ericinsurancelimited@mcgrathnicol.com.   

 

Dated: 14 August 2025 

 

 
 

Kathy Sozou 

Administrator 
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